
Daily Announcements 

Friday, November 17, 2017 
 

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

Friday, November 17th – Friday School – 3:45 p.m. (Kahler LGI) 

Monday, November 20th – Boys Basketball Practice – 6:30 a.m. 

Monday, November 20th – Student Council – 8:00 a.m. (mini gym) 

Monday, November 20th – NJHS “Western Day” 

Monday, November 20th – Wrestling Meet vs. Grimmer – 5:00 p.m. (Home) 

Tuesday, November 21st – 8th grade band – 7:00 a.m. 

Tuesday, November 21st – NJHS “Jersey Day” 

Tuesday, November 21st – Wrestling Practice – 4:00 p.m. 

Tuesday, November 21st – Stampede Yearbook Staff Mtg. – 4:00 p.m. 

Tuesday, November 21st – Boys Basketball game vs. Highland MS – 5:00 p.m. (Away) 

 

 

 Student Council along with the show choir will perform at halftime on November 

30th at the Kahler Grimmer boys' basketball game!! Thank you to all who supported 

Kahler GO RED!!!!   

Student Council Members Please Note:  Student Council meetings will be 

held every Wednesday in the month of November at 8 a.m. in the mini gym to rehearse 

our half time performance.  Any questions see Ms. Gravely (Rm. 221) or Mr. Satterblom 

(Rm. 219).  Please Note the addition: Student council meeting Monday, November 

20th at 8- 8:47 a.m. in the mini gym. 

Math Counts:  Any 6 – 8th graders interested in signing up for Math Counts, 

please see Mrs. Andreas in Room 226.  The first Math Counts practice will be 

Monday, November 27th at 8:00 a.m. in Mrs.  Andreas’s Room 226. 

Science Olympiad will be meeting ONLY on Monday 11/20 and Tuesday 11/21 next 

week due to the Thanksgiving holiday.  



 

Landon Bates – 11/17 

Sydney Churilla – 11/17 

Alexandre Baldwin – 11/18 

Anna Dodevska – 11/18 

Karmalita Gomez – 11/18 

Annissa Ortiz – 11/18 

Cole Woods – 11/18 

Ryan Winslow – 11/19 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students please stop by in front of the Library and see if any of the items 

there belong to you. There’s a collection of clothing, pencil pouches, lunch 

boxes and much more waiting to be claimed. Also, in the office we have 4 

pairs of reading glasses and various jewelry pieces. If you’re missing any 

jewelry, please stop by and see if any of these items are your lost treasure. 

You will need to describe the jewelry piece that you are missing to claim. 

Also, students don’t forget to look by the school water fountains, there you 

may find missing text books, file folders, notebooks, etc. Finally, always 

remember to label your items (if possible). Thanks!!! 

This week is American Education Week.  As we celebrate public education, I want 

to thank our parents and families for their continued support and partnership in 

helping us lift our students to new heights.  I want to thank our students for 

their good character, hard work, perseverance, and involvement in and out of the 

classroom.  I also want to thank our excellent and dedicated teaching and 

support staff for their commitment to our students and school.  Please take time 

this week to send or email a note of thanks to your child’s teachers.  

Sincerely, 

Mr. Ken Newton 

The last day for students to turn in their permission slip for our upcoming 

PBIS dodge ball tournament is Friday, November 17th.  Cost is $5 per team 

($1 per student).  The 5th & 6th grade brackets have been filled.  7th grade 

has 4 spots remaining and 8th has 5 spots remaining.  Today is the last day 

to turn in your money and save your team spot.  
 

Remember:  If you can dodge a wrench, you can dodge a ball!!!! 
 


